Hello everyone

September. Meteorological autumn; season of mists and mellow fruitfulness! In our case, a harvest of runner beans, tomatoes and potatoes!

Last month we were visited by Mary Bodfish once again, who gave a fascinating and eloquent account of the abdication of Edward VIII, under the title "You can't abdicate and eat it"! Mary is a wonderful speaker and everyone enjoyed her presentation

This month we have yet another returnee in Sheila Woolf, who this time will be presenting "Here Come the Girls", which concerns the influx of American heiresses marrying into the British aristocracy. Should be very interesting!

Refreshments will be provided by Play Reading, Poetry and Pétanque!

I hope to see you on the 15th.

Peter